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Dear Josh,

| am writing as a Richmond resident to submit comments supporting the opening of the ROW on Williams Hill to bicycle and pedestrian
traffic.

The connection will provide a safe connection for bicycle commuters from Richmond to Hinesburg, as well as provide increased
recreational connectivity between the towns. Further, if Richmond does not utilize this resource, it will become more and more difficult to
use in the future.

As a member of the Richmond Conservation Commission, | can attest that this opening will provide further incentive for Richmond
residents to experience the outdoors and explore their town, which in turn leads to a greater appreciation for the natural environment.

Thank you for taking up this matter, and | look forward to the results from the selectboard meeting tomorrow.
Best regards,

-Max Krieger

Maxwell I. Krieger
732-579-2239



